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Message from Miss Boardman 

 

We have had an exciting week in school as we ap-

pointed a new Deputy Head yesterday. I will be able 

to give you more information about this very soon. 

The new Deputy will start in January and I am sure 

they will be a fantastic addition to our staff team. 

I was so impressed with the children yesterday . Farah 

and Kahlo classes were taught by the candidates. A 

group of Year 6 children thought of very interesting 

questions, then interviewed the candidates and gave 

me feedback about them. The children behaved and 

responded brilliantly to everything that they were 

asked to do and I was very proud of them.  

 

Parents’ Evenings  

The teachers are looking forward to meeting you 

next week on the following days:  

Tuesday 19th October 3:30-6pm remote meetings 

(video/ telephone)  

Wednesday 20th October 4-7pm as face to face.  

 

Miss Curry will hold her meeting on Thursday 21st 

October instead of Tuesday. Information about 

bookings has been sent out on email and classdojo. 

Please click the teacher’s name below to book an ap-

pointment.  

Nyongo’ Class – Miss Curry 

Attenborough Class – Mrs Roy 

Johnson Class – Mr Smith  

Farah Class – Ms Graystone 

Kahlo Class – Mr Levick 

On 20th October, After School Club will offer a free 

stay and play session for school aged children while 

you attend  your appointments. 

Carolyn Ray, our SENCO will be available in school 

from 4-7pm on Wednesday 20th October if you 

would like to drop in for a chat with her.  

If you really can’t attend an appointment on one of 

these days, please speak to the teacher to arrange a 

different time, 

New Office Manger 

After half term, we are looking forward to welcoming 

out new office manager Sarah Cook. I would like to 

thank Mrs Wilson who has covered the office this half 

term, picking up a lot of new systems very quickly. 

Mrs Wilson is a qualified teacher and has actually 

been teaching in classes at short notice in between 

her office work this week as there has been a major 

shortage of agency staff in York this week.  

 

Dates For Your Diaries  

 Thursday 21st October—break up for half term 

 Friday 22nd October—School closed for INSET 

 Monday 1st November—School reopens 

 Friday 5th November—Parents invited to Cele-

bration Assembly at 2:30pm (parents invited 

every Friday unless we let you know otherwise). 

 Friday 12th November—Non uniform day for 

Children in Need 

 Friday 19th November—Photographer in 

school for individual and sibling photos. 

 Friday 17th December—School closes for 

Christmas Holidays 

 Monday 3rd January— School reopens 

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUFENFZmSjRrRHJLfGRlZmF1bHR8OWFiNzk5NGE1OWM5YWZlMGVmNjEyMjRjYzU1MTMzMWY
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUxrdHZmblVCZGpMfGRlZmF1bHR8OTNlNGE0M2RmN2UxNjMwMjI5NDFhMjRmOTU0OWI3MzE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUI4LW0ycW90VDZ3fGRlZmF1bHR8ZmY1NDFhYTViMzhjYTBlMjc3N2MwYWUwOTE5OWFiZjE
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UU56dWt0WFR0bDBRfGRlZmF1bHR8NWU3ZTcxNmQxNzc3MjA2MjQwNzdmMTIwMGIwMzZlNDk
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/selfsched?sstoken=UUo5anpiMDB2T2NKfGRlZmF1bHR8MTcxOWQ2YTljZTc1MTczNGZiZTY3YmQ1NDU2MTVjYTY


St Barnabas CE Primary School Jubilee Terrace, Leeman Road, York YO26 4YZ 

Nyong’o Reception class 

Nyong'o Class have enjoyed anoth-

er fun filled & very busy week! We 

all absolutely loved having parents 

into class for our 'Stay & Learn' and 

the children have not stopped talk-

ing about it! They were very excited 

to show you round our classroom 

& outdoor area so thank you so 

much to everyone who was able to 

come.  

This week our learning in Literacy 

has centred round the story 'Six 

Dinner Sid' and we have started to 

learn our first 'Talk for 

Write' (actions to help us remember the story). The 

children are picking it up quickly and are really en-

joying retelling the story with 'Sid the cat' and tak-

ing him on adventures round the classroom! Every-

one also drew/painted or made 'Sid' in one of the 

areas of learning and we had some fantastic repre-

sentations of him. In Maths we have been learning 

about finding one less and this week our challenge 

was to count the different dinosaurs Firecracker 

(our class dragon) had set up for us and then find 

out what one less would be. Wild Wednesday was 

another lovely afternoon and we thoroughly en-

joyed collecting sticks the correct length to make a 

picture frame and then building our own nature 

pictures inside. We have also really enjoyed learn-

ing how to use the watercolour paints and making 

some beautiful paintings of flowers.  

Another fabulous week Nyong'o Class, well done! 
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 Attenborough, year 1 

 
                     
     

 

                           
             

This week we have 

created our own 

story maps and 

have drawn them 

out ready to help 

us write. We are 

using ‘Talk for 

Writing’ to retell 

the ‘Grandad’s Is-

land’ story with actions to help us. 

We have been practising using the phonic sounds 

igh, oa and oo and practising using the tricky 

words ‘she’ and ‘my’ and have been writing sen-

tences using these sounds. In maths, we are or-

dering numbers and amounts and using the vo-

cabulary which relates to this. 

We have been using the laptops, creating artwork 

using rubbings in art, using 2 and 3D shapes and 

creating our own animals for Grandad’s Island. In 

PE, the children are improving their throwing and 

catching skills and we have also enjoyed learning 

a new song ‘I’m the only I’.  

We are proud to celebrate lots of names on our 

tree of recognition for showing our school value 

safe this week and we are showing this in lots of 

differ-

ent 

ways. 

 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
  

 



St Barnabas CE Primary School Jubilee Terrace, Leeman Road, York YO26 4YZ 

Johnson, year 2/3 

 

Another great week, jam packed full of learning in 

Johnson class! After a short time being away, it’s 

lovely to be back in school working with the chil-

dren again.  

In English this week we have spent a lot of time 

looking at what makes a sentence and how we can 

make our sentences better by using adjectives, 

conjunctions and the correct punctuation. In maths 

we have used concrete resources and our 

knowledge of number bonds to accurately answer 

addition and subtraction problems. We continue to 

refresh our phonics skills and handwriting daily. 

In science we have 

looked at what 

makes materials suit-

able for specific pur-

poses. We discussed 

properties of materi-

als and designed a 

house for the three 

little pigs. We wanted to make sure we used the 

correct materials so the wolf couldn't destroy our 

house! 

We have had lots of fun using aerial imagery and 

Google Maps in Geography to explore our local 

area. We even took a virtual trip to Machu Picchu 

and the Great Pyramids of Giza.  

I’m looking forward 

to seeing you all at 

parents evening 

next week! 
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Farah, year 3/4 

 

Farah class has had another jam-packed week! In 

English, we have explored Non-Chronological 

reports and adverbs for time, manner and place. 

We are doing our own independent research to 

gather facts to use in our version of a River re-

port. 

Linking to Rivers, we continued to look at what 

causes York to flood and how this can be pre-

vented. We also created our own Water Cycle in a 

bag, which is on our classroom doors to see if we 

can make the 

water evapo-

rate etc.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A fabulous week of learning and plenty of new 

vocabulary to use in our reading and writing les-

sons! Well done team! 
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Kahlo, year 5/6 

It has been a wonderful week here in Kahlo, with 

lots of positive learning, hard work and a real 

buzz around taking pride in what we do. In 

maths, we have explored addition and subtrac-

tion with exchanges, tackling this through place 

value counters, playing cards, fingers, column 

method and number lines. Our reading has been 

focused around refugees (with some tear jerking 

answers I must admit!), whilst we have powered 

on with some beau-

tiful writing of our 

setting descriptions. 

In science, we have 

been looking at 

separating materi-

als, and carried out 

a series of experi-

ments to test differ-

ent methods with 

different types of 

mixtures and solu-

tions. 

I am incredibly proud of the way Kahlo class han-

dled themselves when we’ve had visitors in 

school this week; acting with maturity, intrigue 

and enthusiasm, whilst being authentic to them-

selves but respectful and polite. This class typify 

why I got into teaching - week by week they con-

tinue to amaze, humour, shock and surprise me 

in the best way 

possible, and I 

feel so lucky to 

have them. Big 

well done Kahlo, 

keep up the 

good work! 
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Other News and reminders 

 If you think you may be eligible for free 

school meals please fill in a form from the 

office.  We can send it off and do the check-

ing for you.  You never know, it could save 

you some money! 

 There is now an option to pay for non-

uniform days for the whole year on 

ParentPay. 

 There are two flyers attached for upcoming 

activities in the church. 

 There is a flyer attached for Educational Psy-

chology support. 

 The new lunchtime menu has been sent out 

on ParentPay, it will start after half term.  Pa-

per copies are available at the office. 
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